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Please see corresponding maps for work zones referenced below.

UPDATE: 

Sequoyah Square/Taliluna Avenue Natural Gas Main Replacement – KUB 
Underground Construction pipeline installation crews have completed installation of 
approximately 1,400 linear feet of new 2-inch plastic natural gas main in the north and 
south areas of the Sequoyah Square complex at 3636 Taliluna Avenue. Minimal work 
remains to tie-over service lines at existing meters and disconnect and condemn the old 
steel main. Remaining work will be performed as warmer weather returns this spring. 
Contact KUB Customer Support at (865) 558-2330 if you have questions about the 
remaining work on this project. This will be the final update posted for this natural gas project.

Sequoyah Hills Phase 3 Wastewater Rehabilitation Status Update –  

Traffic Impacts [March 1-5] – KUB contract crews will temporarily close the section of 
Cherokee Boulevard between Kingston Pike and Cheowa Circle from 7 a.m. – 6 p.m. daily, 
Monday, March 1 through Friday, March 5, as work is performed on wastewater collection 
system in the area. The turn lane of Kingston Pike to Cherokee Boulevard will also be 
closed during this time, and through traffic will be detoured to Scenic Drive. Local traffic 
access will be maintained, and flaggers will be on site to assist with traffic control. The 
roadway will reopen to normal traffic flow outside of work hours.
Additional Phase 3 area traffic impacts for week of March 1-5:
• Intermittent road closures
	 o North and south intersections of Bluff Drive and Cherokee Boulevard
	 o Kenilworth Drive between Scenic Drive and Oakhurst Drive
• Intermittent lane closures as needed during work hours:
	 o Woodland Court (access for local residents will be maintained)
• Wastewater rehabilitation in off-road easements
	 o Easement between Cheowa Circle and Cherokee Boulevard
	 o Easement off of Glenfield Drive
[continued]

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement programs. 

@KnoxKUB @knoxvilleutilitiesboard @KnoxKUB

Connect and learn more.

Find these updates and more on Nextdoor.



	 o Easement between Cherokee Boulevard and Lakeview Drive
	 o Easement between Dellwood Drive and Scenic Drive
	 o Easement between Kenilworth Drive and Woodland Drive
	 o Easement between Woodland Court and Kenesaw Avenue
	 o Easement between Talahi Drive and Iskagna Drive

Sequoyah Greenway will remain open along Cherokee Boulevard. Trail users should stay 
on gravel path. 

See attached map showing active work zones for the week of March 1-5.

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement programs. 
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